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August 10, 2018

Leah Valladares

Lakes Region Water Company, Inc.
P.O. Box 389

Moultonborough, NH 03254

Re:  DW 18-056, Lakes Region Water Company, Inc.
Investigation to Determine Rate Effects of Federal and State Corporate Tax Reductions
Extension of Time

Dear Ms. Valladares:

On August 8, 2018, Lakes Region Water Company, Inc. (LRW) filed a request to extend the
filing date for its findings of the impact of Corporate Tax Reductions to August 31, 2018. You
state that more time is needed due to training of office personnel and vacations.

Based upon the foregoing, the Commission has determined that the extension will not unduly
delay the proceeding or adversely affect the rights of any party. Accordingly, the request has
been granted and LRW’s response on the impact of Corporate Tax Reductions is due August 31.
2018.

Sincerely,

@A%Wm%/

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director

cc: Service list (Electronically)



